
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

POSPONEMENT OF THE 2017 WORLD JUNIOR MEN  
AND 

JUNIOR LADIES INLINE HOCKEY CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

For security reasons, we hereby inform you that the Junior 
Men and Junior Ladies Inline Hockey Championships 
scheduled on August 27 will be postponed to the following 
day, August 28.  

Tomorrow we will let you have the rescheduled calendar. 

 

We hope we can count on your understanding on this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


